April 4, 2021

Corporate Officer
City of Prince George
1100 Patricia Blvd.
Prince George, B.C.
V2L 3V9

Attention: Mayor and Council

Re: “City of Prince George Zoning Bylaw No. 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No. 9268, 2021”
AND Liquor Licence Application No. LL100178

| am writing this letter to express that | am vehemently opposed to the above Bylaw
amendment. | am a senior living in the Millar Addition area within two blocks of the proposed
liguor store at 1933 Queensway Street. This neighbourhood already faces many challenges
such as homelessness, pan-handling, littering of used drug paraphernalia, and high rates of
B&E’s to name a few. The addition of a liquor store, in my opinion, will only increase these
behaviours in a negative way.

This neighbourhood has an abundance of seniors, families with young children and it should
be a healthy, safe place to live and play. | personally do not feel safe walking my dog at night in
this neighbourhood and this proposed establishment will only increase that in a negative way.

Unfortunately, sex trade workers are in abundance in this neighbourhood and their clientele
are constantly circling the blocks in and around the proposed liquor store site, and | believe

this behaviour would increase immensely in a negative way.

Do we need a liquor store here? The answer is NO! There are many available locations to
purchase alcohol without it being in my back yard.

Thank-you for taking the time to read my concerns.
Respectfully,
Melody Weiers

1911 Kenwood Street
Prince George, B.C.



